
To Whom It May Concern 
  
I would like to register my desire to have the addition of Palm Oil to products or food stuff to 
be labelled clearly for the consumer to make the decision to purchase or not.  I for one am 
disappointed to find that palm oil is hidden under the heading of vegetable oil.  For many 
years I have believed that palm oil  was not as healthful as other vegetable oils and have 
made judgements on purchases accordingly.  I am sorry to hear I have been misled. 
  
The other, and just as important side of the industry is the threat to the Orangatang (and 
probably other animals as well) that the manufacture of palm oil poses.  Personally I would 
be happy to do without one more oil, than risk the life of one orangatang and would like to 
know what I am purchasing so as not to support this industry. 
  
Thank You 
Jan Cook    
 


